
 
 
For immediate release — Monday, March 25, 2024 
 

Opportunity to speak with neuroscientist Dr. Robert 
Sutherland in advance of PUBlic Professor Series talk 
 
The brain is the vehicle for all the qualities that define our humanity. It is at the centre 
of all early development and learning, engagement with education and family life, 
participation in social interactions, creative work and creating our knowledge of all 
aspects of the universe. 
 
Why is the Brain Important? That is the question University of Lethbridge neuroscientist 
Dr. Robert Sutherland will be answering at his PUBlic Professor Series talk on Thursday, 
Mar. 28, 7 p.m. at the Sandman Signature Lodge.  
 
Dr. Rob Sutherland is Professor and Chair of the Department of Neuroscience, Tier 1 
Board of Governors Research Chair in Neuroscience, and Director of the Canadian 
Centre for Behavioural Neuroscience. 
 
WHAT: Media availability for Dr. Robert Sutherland 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, Mar. 26, 10:30 a.m. 
 
WHERE: Science Commons main entrance (Interactive Periodic Table) 
 
As many media members are unable to attend the evening PUBlic Professor Series talks, 
this is an opportunity to speak to the researcher about his work. 
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Contact:  
 
Trevor Kenney, Manager of Public Affairs  
403-329-2710 
403-360-7639 (cell) 
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca 
@ULethbridge 
 

https://www.ulethbridge.ca/research/public-professor-rob-sutherland
mailto:trevor.kenney@uleth.ca


Our University’s Blackfoot name is Iniskim, meaning Sacred Buffalo Stone. The University 
is located in traditional Blackfoot Confederacy territory. We honour the Blackfoot people 
and their traditional ways of knowing in caring for this land, as well as all Indigenous 
Peoples who have helped shape and continue to strengthen our University community. 


